

## Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## **New MIRC Comment**

1 message

Thu, Oct 10, 2013 at 6:50 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Natalie

Last Name - Barron, MD

**Organization Name -**

Comment -



medicaid expansion.docx

12K

Sirs:

I urge the commission to recommend expansion of the Medicaid program. As a primary care physician, I am acutely aware of the consequences of lack of access to medical care. I feel that the expansion would allow the delivery of quality and affordable care including preventative services which could improve the lives of so many Virginians.

N. Barron, MD